
FRIDAY BLAST 10/11/19 

CONGRATULATIONS Bobcats! Keep up the good work! 

 

Upcoming events: 
10/14-18 – My Future’s So Bright week 

10/16 – Office Hours/Parent Conferences sign-up to be emailed at 3:30pm 

10/16 – Bell PTA & Accountability meetings 

10/17 – Bell’s Got Talent show 

10/18 – First 9 weeks’ grades posted 

10/23 – Office Hours, 3-6pm 

10/25-10/28 – Fall Break 
 

Bell is happy to introduce “My Future’s So Bright” week, October 14-18. All students will 
participate in personal and academic goals setting as well as fun dress up days. In 
addition, all students will be participating in activities around careers and post-secondary 
planning, known as their Individual Career and Academic Plan (ICAP). If your student 
has an Advanced Learning Plan (ALP) they will be documenting their ALP goals as well. 
Please encourage your student to participate in our following dress up days: 10/15 dress 
as your future profession, 10/17 wear yellow and sunglasses, 10/18 dress in college gear. 

 

 Attention 6th grade families!  The first quarter is coming to an end on October 14th and 
with the start of Quarter 2, your student will start a new wheel course on October 
15th.  Please view this new course by logging into Parent Portal.  Teachers will also be 
guiding students to view their new wheel course during the next couple of weeks.   

 

Just a reminder that the Bell doors are open for students to come in at 7:15am, 

and school starts at 7:25am. We seem to have more students showing up late to 

school then normal. Please keep in mind that students continually coming in late 

may affect their grades, and is extremely disruptive to the classroom. 

Consequences will be imposed for excessive tardiness, so please help us get 

students to class in a timely manner. Thank you!   

 

Here are this week’s Bobcats of the Week, as nominated by teachers and staff members 

will nominate 2 students weekly from each grade. Students are nominated based on 

consistent or exceptional R.O.A.R. (Respectful, Optimistic, Accountable, Responsible) 

behavior. The following students have been chosen for this week: 
GRADE 6 

Allie Collins for being Optimistic 

Brooklyn Mitchell for being Optimistic 

GRADE 7 

Sage Hummon for being Optimistic 

Daniel Watkins for being Accountable 

GRADE 8 

Channing Bruce for being Respectful 

Leo Polizzi for being Optimistic 


